
Message From The Chapter President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We met Miranda recently at the Appleton Museum of Art in Ocala where she was performing 
for an Art reception opening.  In trade for her  
performance, we agreed to dance at her outdoor  
performance at the FAFO two day annual art festival  
in October in downtown Ocala.  Adding to the  
ambiance were tables with lace and romantic oil lit  
lamps. During the evening, several woman made a  
point to tell me, in their words, they just “love-love- 
loved it” referring to Miranda’s added touch to the  
evening. Unfortunately, my husband Rudy, had a  
procedure done that afternoon and was forced to stay  
home that night.  I’m so grateful to those who offered  
to help in the set-up. 
 

 

USA Dance Ocala Schedule 
 

Tuesday, December 6th 
    Music by: The Keichers, Jr. (Gail & Allen) 

Lesson by Ed & Louise 
 

Tuesday, December 20th  Music by: Marty and Liz 
    Black Tie Christmas Dance �   

   Lesson by Mark Traynor 
 

         Location: Armenian American Hall, 8831 SE 58th Avenue (Baseline Rd), Ocala, FL 
Members: $8.00; Non-Members: $10.00.  Dance lesson 7-7:30; Dance 7:30-10 PM 

President's Message continued on page 2 

Miranda Madison 

Providing two 20 minute performances throughout the evening 
was a young woman by the name of Miranda Madison.  She is 
an Ocala area performer whose genre consists primarily of 
songs from the 20's to the 60’s. Her fabulous voice and period 
attire was a wonderful addition to the evening.  She set up an 
old style microphone, mini stage with tiny lights, a black lace 
backdrop and a picnic basket as a disguise for her computer. 

I hope everyone had a happy 
Thanksgiving.  The November 1st “Roaring 
20’s” theme dance featured some dual 
entertainment.  DJ’s Gail & Alan (The 
Keicher’s Jr.) provided the wonderful 
music for the evening.  

New 2017 Chapter Board: Pat Vollmann, Dennis Rose, 
Gail DiCorcia, Norma Wayland, Janice Roback (Dave 

Daggett and Dorothey Hefferon not present) 

2016 Board of 
Directors  

 

PRESIDENT: 
Pat Vollmann.........307-8486 
 

VICE PRESIDENT: 
Open 
 

SECRETARY 
Gail DiCorcia........861-8542 
 

TREASURER 
Norma Wayland....812-5771 
 

Board Member 
Joy Schimborski 
 

Board Member 
Dorothy Hefferon 
 

Board Member at Large 
Dennis Rose  
 

Board Member at Large 
Norma Perkins 
 
COMMITTEES: 
 

Hospitality 
Dorothy Hefferon  
 

Music 
Pat Vollmann 
 

Membership 
Open 
 

Website 
Joy Schimborski 
 

Newsletter 
Dennis Rose 
 
Note: Your Board needs volunteers 
for small set-up or clean-up tasks 
at the dances. Please contact any 
board member to apply.  
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President's Message continued from page 1 
I am also grateful to those that brought “goodies” and those who helped to clean up at the end of the evening.  Thanks also to 
Gail and Alan for waiting until all was cleaned up at the end of the evening and waited for me to lock up the building.    
 

Our November 15th dance and Chinese Auction fundraiser featured a good variety of music by DJ’s Fred & Ginger, (Dennis 
Rose & Linda Byrd). The auction consisted of many items for the drawing including, gift certificates to restaurants, car 
washes, gas cards, golf outings, oriental vases, wine decanters, jewelry and many others which helped to raise funds for our 
chapter.  We wish to thank all the businesses and individuals who donated items. Due to a rent increase as well as increased 
expenses, these funds will help to avoid an increase in the price of admission. I want to also thank Mary Thomas, owner of the 
Dance-Dance-Dance Studio in Wildwood, for her donation in providing us with the wonderful dance lesson and waltz 
exhibition by Greg Nelson & Rachel Palmeri.  They are excellent dance instructors new to the area and bring their high energy 
and enthusiasm and passion for dance to the dance floor.  
 
This year is our year to hold the election of officers of our Ocala Chapter USA Dance organization.  Heading up and forming 
the election committee was Janice Roback, who along with Richard Accomando and Nayna Flipse worked to establish a group 
of candidates for the board positions. I thank all of you for your efforts.  I also want to take this opportunity to thank the 
following outgoing board members for their volunteerism, hard work and dedication to our Ocala Chapter USA Dance 
organization.  They are: Norma Wayland (Treasurer), Gail DiCorcia (Secretary), Joy Schimborski (Website) Dennis Rose 
(Newsletter), Dorothy Hefferon (Hospitality) and Norma Perkins (Hospitality).  
I also want to welcome and thank the new board members for offering their services to the chapter for the next two years. They 
are: Dennis Rose (Vice President), Gail DiCorcia (Secretary) and we have a new member, David Daggett, a CPA, who offered 
to take the Treasurers position.  David and his wife, Patti, are new members of our chapter so please welcome them when you 
see them. In addition to the 4 board members we have 3 “members-at-large” and they are: Janice Roback, Joy Schimborski and 
Norma Wayland.  I, Pat Vollmann, will continue as President of the chapter. 
 
As we approach the busy shopping season I would like to suggest an idea for those on your shopping list and that is a 1 year 
membership to the Ocala Chapter #6027 USA Dance.  It truly will be a gift that keeps on giving beyond the holidays by 
providing entertainment, fun in a social setting as well as mental and physical benefits.  
Another reminder is we are still accepting non perishable food items for distribution to local food banks for the upcoming 
holiday season.  Please consider bringing items to the next two dances and place them in the box in the foyer entry.  We will 
deliver them to the food bank prior to the holiday. 
 
Coming up at our December 6th dance is music by DJ’s Gail & Alan (The Keicher’s Jr.)                                                                 
The December 20th dance is our annual Black Tie Christmas Ball with music by DJ’s Marty & Liz Newton.  Help us make this 
a special holiday event.  
 
As we close out another year, I want to thank all of you, our members and guests, for your support throughout the year and 
wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year.  Let’s all keep dancin’ into the New Year!     
 

Pat 

Free Half-hour 
Dance Lesson

Immediately before each USA 
Dance the lesson starts at 7:00 
pm, the dance starts at 7:30 pm 

at the Armenian Hall. 
No 6 PM Beginner Lessons 

until further notice. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEE AND BE SEEN - USA Dance Ocala  
a MONTH BY MONTH 2016 PHOTO HISTORY. aRE YOU IN IT? 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT USA DANCE OCALA ANNOUNCMENTS !!! 

FLORIDA FUN MINI MATCH 
Sunday, January 15, 2017 

Circle Square Cultural Center 
Contact: Sally Vilberg 

352-364-4758



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Messages From USA Dance Ocala Board of Directors 
 
From The Desk of the Membership Chairman: Please continue to support the Ocala Chapter by renewing 
your membership either on line at USADance.org, or bring your check to our next dance with a Completed 
Application. Thank you for your support. 
 
Secretary’s Message:  Happy Birthday to our December dancers. 
If you have a special anniversary or birthday coming up, please let us know so that we may send you a 
congratulatory card from the Chapter.  Thank you. 
 
Note: USA Dance Ocala board meetings are held the 3rd Wednesday of every month. The November Board 
Meeting will be held December 21st at the Belleview Library at 10:30 AM. 
 
Do You Know Someone who is Sick or Distressed? 
Please report all cases of distress, illness, or hospitalization of a fellow member to the chapter secretary:  
We cannot comfort distressed members if we are not informed, so please communicate with us in this matter. 

AREA DANCE CONTACT INFORMATION: 

www.usadanceocala.com 

 

 

USA Dance Ocala Chapter, Armenian American Cultural Society, 8831 SE 58th Ave, Ocala FL 

 

USA Dance Spirit of Citrus Kellner Auditorium 102 Civic Cir, Beverly Hills FL PH 344-1383 

 

USA Dance Lake-Sumter Chapter at 109 E. Dixie Ave., Leesburg Comm. Center PH 793-2707 

 

USA Dance Orlando –  call John Davis 407-614-3472 

 

ALL PHONE NUMBERS HAVE AREA CODE OF 352 UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED. Notes that every effort 
is made to list correct information. Please report any discrepancies to the Newsletter Editor. 

 

Please Support the Businesses That Support Us 

Belleview Car Wash & Detailing – Hwy 441 Belleview 
Del Webb Spruce Creek Country Club – Eagle Ridge Golf Course – Hwy 441 Summerfield 
Francesco’s Restaurant – Hwy 441 Summerfield (Baylee Plaza) 
Gene Ladik – Swedish & Therapeutic Massage – The Villages & Del Webb 
Harry’s Restaurant – Ocala Downtown Square  
Pasta Faire Restaurant – Hwy. 441 Belleview 
MLC Handyman Services (Ken Ward) - Ocala  
Horse Country Carriage Company (Kimie Carp) - Ocala 
Topper’s Restaurant - Del Webb Spruce Creek Country Club – Hwy 441 Summerfield 

http://www.usadanceocala.com/�


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advertise in the USA Dance Ocala Newsletter
AD SIZE          NUMBER OF MONTHS    TOTAL COST          COST/MONTH 

1/8 PAGE   THREE MONTHS        $30.00                   $10.00 

1/8 PAGE                    SIX MONTHS         $50.00                   $8.33 

1/8 PAGE   TWELVE MONTHS        $90.00   $7.50 

1/4 PAGE  ONE MONTH         $18.00                   $18.00 

1/4 PAGE  TWO MONTHS         $30.00   $15.00 

1/4 PAGE  THREE MONTHS         $40.00   $13.33 

1/2 PAGE  ONE MONTH          $35.00   $35.00 

1/2 PAGE  TWO MONTHS          $60.00   $30.00 

1/2 PAGE  THREE MONTHS          $75.00   $25.00 

FULL PAGE  ONE MONTH          $60.00   $60.00 

FULL PAGE  TWO MONTHS          $100.00   $50.00 

FULL PAGE  THREE MONTHS          $120.00   $40.00 

Prices Effective through January 2017. 

 LOGO, PHOTOS AND GRAPHICS MUST BE PROVIDED IN JPG FORMAT 

 TEXT COPY CAN BE PROVIDED IN PDF OR WORD OR IN EMAIL 

 A FULL AD OR FLYER LAYOUT CAN BE PROVIDED IN JPG OR PDF 

NEWSLETTER AD INQUIRIES Contact: Pat Vollmann 352-307-8486 

Attention USA Dance Ocala Members 
Our Chapter Needs Volunteers 

 

Our USA Dance Ocala Chapter exists and operates solely because of our 
 volunteers. These are the people who are willing to give some time.  

As the saying goes, more hands make the load lighter.   
Please consider becoming an important part of our Chapter by 

 volunteering.  There are a lot of small tasks where we can use your help, 
 and you can choose what you'd like to do and when you do it.  If you 
 would be interested in being a volunteer, please contact 

  President, Pat Vollmann (352-307-8486). 
 



 

     PM RESPIRATORY SERVICES, INC. 

               3306 SW 26th Ave. Suite 402  
                            Ocala, FL 34474      

                                       (352) 237-4545 
               
                Homecare Medical Supplies 

 CPAP Machines, Masks and Supplies 
 Oxygen 
 We handle Medicare, Medicaid and multiple    

insurance companies to process claims. 

We are a locally owned medical supply company in Ocala, 
Florida. Call us for a detailed description of the medical 
equipment offered or to discus your insurance questions and 
medical supply needs. 
 

 

   CPAP Special sale:  ResMed model S9  
                        only $950.00 

                                                                                                                                                          
   
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 


